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23rd May 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Year 11 Exams  
 
Year 11 exams are now well under way, I would like to thank you for your support in ensuring 
students are not only attending revision and breakfast session but are arriving to their exams 
fully prepared and on time.  
 
Please can you remind students that they must be wearing full correct uniform in the exams.  
 
Year 11 PROM  
 
The closing date for Prom has now passed. We have 95 students attending and a large number 
of staff so is set to be another amazing event.  
Please can I ask that if any students have any dietary requirements, they please email me by 
Monday 3rd June , so I can inform the Hotel.  
 
Year 11 BBQ  
 
The year 11 leavers BBQ will be held on Wednesday 5th June at 1.30pm till 2.15pm. Students 
will be able to collect Prom tickets (if already purchased), vote for Prom awards and bring in 
a spare shirt for others to sign. Students will need to attend a revision session after the BBQ 
so must bring in a spare shirt, they will NOT be allowed to sign the one that they will be 
wearing that day.  
 
GCSE results day  
 
A reminder that GCSE results day is Thursday 22nd August, students will be able to collect 
exam results between 9am until 10:30am. 
 
 
Leavers Day 
This year the final date of examination differs for students depending on their subjects. To 
support students to be successful in their exams, all students are expected to attend school 
full time up until Wednesday 12 June. From this date students will have fewer exams, so we 
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will be releasing students from school earlier, dependent on their remaining exams. The 
arrangements from Wednesday 12 June are as follows:   
                                                                                    

Date Start time & students required Finish time 

Wednesday 
12 June 

Only students who take child development to 
attend. Students who take child development 
to arrive at 11:30 for revision to commence at 
11:35, followed by the examination. 
All other Year 11 students should revise at 
home in preparation for Physics exam. 

All students released 
immediately after the child 
development exam is 
completed.  

Thursday 
13 June 

No attendance for any Year 11. Year 11 
students to complete independent revision at 
home for Physics exam.  

 

Friday 14 
June 

Only Geography students to arrive at 08:00 
for breakfast revision and exam. 
All other students to arrive to school at 11:25 
for Physics revision session and Physics exam. 

Students will be released 
immediately after their 
Physics exam has ended. 

Monday 17 
June 

No attendance for any Year 11  

Tuesday 18 
June 

Only Design Technology students to attend. 
Breakfast revision starts at 08:00. 

Students studying Design 
Technology will be released 
immediately after their 
exam has ended. 

Wednesday 
19 June 

No attendance for Y11  

Thursday 
20 June 

Only Hospitality & Catering students to 
attend. Breakfast revision starts at 08:00. 

Students studying 
Hospitality & Catering will 
be released immediately 
after their exam has ended. 

 
Thursday 20 June is the final scheduled examination for Year 11 students. Students will not 
be expected to attend school after this point.  However, they must be available to attend on 
Wednesday 26 June if the exam contingency date is required by JCQ. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support during the coming months. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Tom Peacock  
Head of Year 11  
 
Tom.peacock@thebourneacademy.com  
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